Indianapolis Associates Campaign
2019 Project
Frequently Asked Questions
· What is the selected project this year? 
Support for the patients and families at St. Vincent House. Families like baby Emma who spent her first 172 days in the NICU (her family lived in Niles, MI—3 hours north of Indianapolis), or the young patient (in his 30’s) whose wife spent the Holidays at his bedside as he received a new heart…and so many more!

· How and why was this project chosen?
St. Vincent has asked the Foundation to take on the operating and maintenance support of 
St. Vincent House. The project was selected based on the need for funding. The Associates Campaign Committee was presented with this need and chose to move forward with St. Vincent House as the project. 

· Why this project and not another? 
There are so many areas of need at St. Vincent—all deserving of philanthropic support. This project was chosen because of the immediate need to raise funds for St. Vincent House, and because the impact of St. Vincent house can be felt all over the hospital. 

· Didn’t’ we already raise money for St. Vincent House?
Yes. You built it! Now your support is critical to ensure that the house can continue to serve patients and families facing the hardest days of their lives. Families at St. Vincent House are in crisis. By giving, you can be there to offer comfort. 

· Can I give to something else? 
Absolutely. We invite you to make a personally significant gift to an area that means something special to you. It can be the chosen project, or something else!

· Why should I give to anything?
Associates are some of the most loyal donors—period! Your support is key. Without the support of associates like you, the Primary Care Center, Associate Patio, Simulation Center, Healing Arts Program—AND– the bricks and mortar of St. Vincent House (to name a few things) would not have been possible. 

· Why is there no match from Ascension or St. Vincent this year?
Unfortunately, the hospital could not include a match in the budget this year. 

· I already have a pledge through payroll deduction. Can I still make a gift for 2019?
Payroll deductions for this campaign will begin in July 2019. We will not begin processing a new pledge until your current pledge is paid off – unless directed to do so by you. If you have a multi-year pledge (i.e. 2015 capital campaign), it is possible to make a gift to the 2019 campaign and pay both simultaneously.
[bookmark: _GoBack]

